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Greetings Senator Riley and Oregon Senators,

I have read the proposed bill LC19. It did not take long for me to  figure out this bill would
negatively impact my small business and family.

If this bill is passed the increases in my costs will force me to layoff a worker, and will also
impact my newly married kids who live on a very tight budget. My son in law will probably
get laid off by his employer after working hard and waiting months to get his job.

Please VOTE NO on LC19. It's not good for business, and it's not good our families!

Please feel free to call to discuss.

All the best and Happy New Year,

Bennett H. Rowe
859 SE Bacarra St, Hillsboro, OR 97123


